
20th Annual 
Gobbler’s Gallop

To Whom It May Concern:

We  are  pleased  to  announce  the  20th Annual  Gobbler’s  Gallop scheduled  for
Thanksgiving Day, November 26, 2015.  It will include a 10K race (9:00 am), a 5K race
(10:15 am) and a 5K walk (anytime during the races). 

The race will start and end at the Riverside High School Track in Beaver County.  The
money raised will benefit the  Riverside Community Education Foundation (RCEF),
and both the Riverside and Ellwood City Cross Country Teams.  

Members of the Cross Country Teams from Riverside and Ellwood City are currently
collecting donations from the community. There are three ways which you could help.

1. Become a corporate sponsor ($400.00) 
2. Become a business sponsor ($100.00)

As a sponsor, your company’s  name will appear on the back of the Gobbler’s
Gallop T-Shirt which will be distributed to walkers and runners that day. Please
notify us by November 1st for acknowledgement of sponsorship. 

3. Donate a monetary gift, a gift certificate, or any other kind of prizes to help
attract area participants. 

All sponsorships, donations, gift certificates, and/or prizes are greatly appreciated.

Please feel free to make copies of our attached participant application for you or your
employees  to  participate  in  the  Gallop.  We  would  love  to  have  you  join  us  on
Thanksgiving morning.

Contributions  and  applications  can  be  mailed  to:   Gobblers  Gallop,  c/o  Joe  Fisher,
Riverside Middle School, 302 Country Club Drive, Ellwood City, PA 16117 or for more
information, please call 724-758-6227.   Checks are to be made payable to RCEF.

Sincerely,

The Gobbler’s Gallop Committee


